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Please find attached comments from ElectraNet on the draft TNSP RIN template provided for review 
below. I refer you in the first instance to the ‘1.Variables and definition’ tab. 
 
ElectraNet also notes that the audit timeframes proposed below are unlikely to be achievable in 
practice, given the intended issue of the final RIN in November and the requirement for completed 
audit assurance and Board sign-off by February 2014.  
 
ElectraNet would be pleased to discuss any aspect of this feedback further if this would be of 
assistance.  


